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GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
CORONER’S INQUESTS STEERING GROUP

EVALUATION OF TRUST PROGRESS
AGAINST THE RECOMMENDATIONS IN THE
COMMISSION FOR HEALTH IMPROVEMENT REPORT 2002

The attached document shows how Hampshire Primary Care Trust has
addressed the recommendations within the Report of the Commission for
Health Improvement’s Report 2002, following their investigation into the care
and treatment of elderly patients at Gosport War Memorial Hospital.

The evidence provided shows what is in place now to address each concern
expressed in the recommendations.

It has been reviewed and signed off as a true reflection of the arrangements in
place in the organisation to prevent similar events occurring in 2008.
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